
 2022 Water Reuse Conference 
 Sponsorship Letter 

 December 7, 2022 
 Ala Moana Hotel 

 The  American  Water  Works  Association  (AWWA)  Hawaii  Section  and  Hawaii  Water 
 Environment  Association  (HWEA)  serve  the  professionals  in  the  drinking  water  and 
 water  environment.  The  Water  Reuse  Committee  is  excited  to  announce  the  next 
 conference date December 7, 2022. 

 As  a  sponsor,  you  will  be  taking  advantage  of  a  unique  opportunity  to  network  with 
 other  professionals  and  showcase  your  organization  within  the  water  reuse  community. 
 Your donation will support our efforts to go even farther to support this event. 

 Sponsorship  Donation Amount  Tier Details 

 Gold Level  $500 

 Includes your advertisement on a standalone 
 PowerPoint slide displayed on the technical 

 session screen between presentations, and large 
 logo on the HWEA website and social media. 

 Silver Level  $250 

 Includes advertisement in the form of your logo 
 on a PowerPoint slide with other Silver Level 
 sponsors displayed on the technical session 

 screen between presentations, and small logo on 
 the HWEA website and social media. 

 Contact the Water Reuse Committee Chairs by  November 23, 2022 
 for more information and sponsorship. 

 Please make checks payable to:  HWEA 

 Mail to: PO Box 2422, Honolulu, HI 96804 

 If  you  are  interested  in  becoming  a  sponsor,  please  contact  the  Water  Reuse 
 Committee  Chairs.  A  thank  you  letter  with  tax  exempt  information  to  acknowledge 
 your kind support will be sent within one month after the conference. 

 Water Reuse Committee Chairs 

 Adrienne Fung and Lorna Heller, contact:  water-reuse@hwea.org 

mailto:water-reuse@hwea.org

